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DOE ID: <ID>
<NAME1>
<CITYSTATEZIP>

ATTN: <CONTACT>

This letter is to inform you that the facility or facilities listed below are no longer required to submit weekly Form EIA-805 Weekly Bulk Terminal and Blender Report. This applies only to the facilities with the following ID number(s):
  
<DUPLICATE_ID_NAME1_NAME2>



	
All EIA-815 monthly reporting for these sites should continue unless otherwise notified by EIA.

Individual companies are selected for EIA’s weekly surveys based on statistical sampling procedures that are evaluated regularly and are based on each facility’s ongoing operations.  Because of that, it is possible that these facilities may be chosen to resume weekly EIA-805 reporting at some point in the future. EIA will notify you should that be the case.

On behalf of the U.S. Energy Information Administration, I thank you for your past reporting efforts that have helped us develop accurate weekly estimates of our nation’s petroleum supplies.

Sincerely,




						Robert Merriam
		
Weekly Petroleum Supply Team
Office of Petroleum and Biofuels Statistics
Office of Energy Statistics
Energy Information Administration
U.S. Department of Energy
